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A concerned parent in the Seattle School District, I applaud your efforts to remove PFAs
completely from our lunch packaging. We're working at the school level to conduct waste reduction
projects and ways to expedite utilization of reusables once again in the schools. I appreciate all your
work and efforts for our kids, and for the marginalized communities that are impacted by the
production of this packaging. THANK YOU! Your hard work is appreciated.


